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CONTINUING EDUCATION CREDIT 

Accreditation and Designation: 
This activity has been planned and implemented in accordance with the accreditation requirements and policies of the 
Accreditation Council for Continuing Medical Education (ACCME) through the joint providership of Texas Tech University Health 
Sciences Center and Amarillo College. Texas Tech University Health Sciences Center is accredited by the ACCME to provide 
continuing medical education for physicians. 
 

Texas Tech University Health Sciences Center designates this live activity for a maximum of 5 AMA PRA Category 1 
Credit(s)TM.  Physicians should claim only the credit commensurate with the extent of their participation in the activity. 
 

Nursing Accreditation and Social Work:  
Amarillo College Center for Continuing Healthcare Education is accredited as a provider of continuing nursing education by the 
American Nurses Credentialing Center’s Commission on Accreditation. 
 

Amarillo College is an approved provider through the Texas State Board of Social Workers and provides CEUs for Social 
Workers. Amarillo College provides contact hours of continuing education for Licensed Professional Counselors, Licensed 
Marriage Family Therapists, and Psychologists. 
 

Ethics and Professional Responsibility: 
This activity provides 1 CME credit(s) towards the annual requirement of the Texas Medical Board for continuing medical 
education credit in medical ethics or professional responsibility. 

 
DISCLOSURE & MITIGATION OF RELEVANT FINANCIAL RELATIONSHIPS 

It is the policy of Texas Tech University Health Sciences Center Office of Continuing Medical Education to abide by the ACCME 
Standards for Integrity and Independence in Accredited Continuing Education. It is the policy of TTUHSC to collect information 
from all planners, faculty, and others in control of educational content about all their financial relationships with ineligible 
companies within the past 24 months and mitigate relationships prior to the individuals assuming their roles.   
 
Ineligible companies are those whose primary business is producing, marketing, selling, re-selling, or distributing healthcare 
products used by or on patients.  Governmental agencies and providers of direct patient care services are not considered to be 
ineligible companies.   
 
Disclosure of a relationship is not intended to suggest or condone bias in any presentation, but is made to provide participants 
with information that might be of potential importance to their evaluation of a presentation.  TTUHSC expects that the content 
or format of an accredited continuing education and related materials will promote improvements in quality of healthcare and 
not the specific proprietary business interest of an ineligible company.  We employ several strategies to ensure the absence of 
commercial bias and mitigate relevant financial relationships.   
 
None of the planners, peer-reviewers (etc.), and faculty for this educational activity have relevant financial relationships to 
disclose with ineligible companies. 


